
 
 
 

Clean Water State Revolving Fund Workshop 
Completing a Successful CWSRF Application 

 

November 13, 2019 
Orange County Water District 
Philip L. Anthony Laboratory – Conference Room L1 
18700 Ward Street 
Fountain Valley, CA 92708 
1:00 – 4:00 P.M. 
Workshop will not be available remotely.   
Please RSVP @ brian.cary@waterboards.ca.gov as space is limited. 

For more information, please contact Brian Cary at (916) 449-5624 or 
brian.cary@waterboards.ca.gov. 

Please join the State Water Resources Control Board's Division of 
Financial Assistance at the Clean Water State Revolving Fund (CWSRF) 
Workshop- Completing a Successful CWSRF Application. 
 
This workshop will present an overview of the various components of a successful 
CWSRF Application. The State Water Board Staff will discuss environmental, 
financial, technical application expectations and common application 
deficiencies. There will be an opportunity for stakeholders to ask questions and the 
State Water Board Staff will clarify application expectations necessary to avoid 
project review delays. Topics of discussion shall include a brief overview of the 
CWSRF funding application processes, as well as a discussion specific to the State 
Water Board expectations regarding the environmental, financial, and technical, 
application packages. 
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